Maynard School District
Office of the Superintendent
74 Campus Drive
Maynard, AR 72444
870-647-3502 — Fax 870-647-2301

Called Board Meeting Minutes
June 3, 2014

Members in Attendance: Steve Bounds, Babbie Nelson, Clint Seagraves, and Charles Jarrett. Daniel Lawrence
was absent.

Others in Attendance: Larry Sullinger, Pat Rawlings, Cindy Kimble, Willie Kimble, and Kim Moore.

This meeting was called to meet with selected architects interested in the planned building project.
The meeting was called to order at 5:02 p.m.

The Board heard presentations from four Architectural firms:
* Construction Group from Little Rock, AR
¢ Dille-Traxel from Poplar Bluff, MO
e Cromwell from Jonesboro, AR
* Calhoun-Steiling from Jonesboro, AR

Each firm presented their credentials and proposals for the District’s building needs. After the presentations
the Board briefly discussed their thoughts on each candidate and agreed to review the matter more
thoroughly at a later date.

Mr. Sullinger recommended that the Board hire Ann Kitchen as a bus driver for the 2014-15 school year.
Charles Jarrett made the motion to hire, Babbie Nelson seconded and the vote was 4/0 in favor.

Mr. Sullinger then explained that Pat Cagle had been hired at Pocahontas and had turned in her resignation
from the Maynard School District. Charles Jarrett made a motion to accept her resignation, Clint Seagraves
provided a second, and the vote was 4/0 in favor.

Charles Jarrett made a motion to adjourn the meeting; Babbie Nelson seconded and the vote was 4/0 in favor.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:32.
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